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From: Sarah Quentin
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Campsites
Date: Sunday, August 4, 2024 6:04:11 PM

Dear Mendocino County Planning Commission,

I am emphatically against the Commercial ‘low intensity’ (10 campsites  and 30 people),
campgrounds being proposed in the General Plan. 

The campsites will create an increase in fire danger to our homes, decrease ground water for
our wells, create more noise, potentially increase crime in our neighborhoods, and decrease
property values.
 

Please support our taxpaying property owners and do not allow this plan to pass.

Thank you,
Sarah Quentin 
Inglenook, Fort Bragg resident 
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